12 July 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

In November 2002 we purchased our home located at 116 Meadow Dr.,
Blades, DE. Brian Papp was the builder.

We feel our house was soundly built with first grade materials and
amenities throughout. We have not had to call Mr. Papp for any re-work
or replacements. We have been very happy with our purchase of this
home and recommend his gonstruction company to anyone interested in
building. 7 | g

Sincerely, g/ 4

Janet and William Hubbard




